
RESPECTFUL  SAFE  RESPONSIBLE 
 

      

  Page 1 

Havenlee School – Yarn Up 

 
Newsletter 

Friday 18th March 2022 
 

75 Judith Drive, North Nowra, NSW, 2541 (PO Box 3082) Ph: 44213777, Email:havenlee-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 
Issue 4 - Term 1 – Week 8  

 

 

 

 
 

 
Harmony Day  
 

Harmony Day is on Monday 21 March. It began in 
1999, coinciding with the United Nations 
International Day for the Elimination of Racial 
Discrimination. In Australia, Harmony Day 
celebrates Australia’s cultural diversity. It’s about 
inclusiveness, respect, and a sense of belonging 
for everyone.  
On Monday, students can come to school dressed 
in orange clothing to celebrate the theme of 
Harmony Day. They will be participating in 
Harmony Day activities, to help raise their 
awareness on how all Australians from diverse 
backgrounds belong to Australia and enrich it. All 
families would have received a letter home this 
week explaining what is happening.  
  
Construction update  
 

The new front office entry, new office and new 
staffroom are well underway. The plaster is up, 
electrical wiring and plumbing in place and the 
external cladding is finished. Even with the 
extremely wet weather, the contractors are still 
working hard to finish the job in the next few 
weeks. Thank you for your patience while there is 
no access to the front office area. Remember to 
ring the office when you arrive in the kiss and 
drop, and someone will come out to assist you.   
  
 
 
 

Hydrotherapy/ Intensive Swimming/ 
Communication Program  
 

COVID has had a big impact on our ability to run 
the Hydrotherapy, Intensive Swimming and 
Communication programs. We have struggled to 
keep up with staffing not only because staff have 
COVID but also because they are close contacts 
and cannot come to work. Due to the ongoing 
shortage of casuals we need to prioritise keeping 
classrooms safe and students engaged in 
learning. We will resume these programs when 
we can. Thank you for your understanding.  
 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Katrina Eyland 
 
Principal  
Havenlee School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Principal 
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Havenlee Café 
 

Myrtle will be running the Havenlee Café 

every Friday for lunch. 

Please send your child’s order in their 

communication book 
 

3 x chicken nuggets   $1.50 

6 x chicken nugget              $3.00 

1 serve of chips   $1.00 

(with chicken salt)   

Tomato sauce           50c 

Barbeque sauce           50c 

Chocolate milkshake      $1.00 

Strawberry milkshake  $1.00 

 

 

Up and Coming Events 
 

Term 1 Week 9 

Monday - Hydro Therapy 
Tuesday  - Hydro Therapy 
Wednesday  - Hydro Therapy 
Thursday  - Hydro Therapy 
 

Term 1 Week 10 

Monday - Hydro Therapy 
Tuesday  - Hydro Therapy 
Wednesday  - Hydro Therapy 
Thursday  - Hydro Therapy 
 

 
 

Weeks 7-11 - Safe  
‘When I follow safe directions’ 

 
In weeks 7-10 of this term the PBL focus is safe 
and students following safe directions. Explicit 
lessons are being taught in classrooms including 
following a 1,2,3 or complex instruction, 
following routines in the classroom, work crews, 
transitions, the hall, library, pool and on the 
playground. PBL tickets are given out to students 
demonstrating safe directions.  
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Snuffle Mats 

Snuffle mats are interactive feeding mats for dogs 
(can also be used for cats and guinea pigs). It 
keeps them entertained looking for food treats 
that you can hide in the snuffle mat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Year 12 students (and Myrtle) are making 
snuffle mats to sell as Christmas gifts for pets. 
Money raised will support Vocational Education 
programs at Havenlee School. Cost: $20 per 
snuffle mat (cash only) 

 

Please phone the school office on 4421 3777 if 

you would like to purchase a snuffle mat or write 

a note in your child’s communication book 

 

 

 

 

 

Chaplains Chat 

There have been so many challenges for students 
and teachers recently, but Havenlee has soldiered 
on through it all.  
I am getting to know names and faces and all the 
amazing personalities that make up a community 
of resilient people.  
Today I played with several students in the Gym. 
They showed remarkable strength hanging from 
the monkey bars and had a lot of fun.  
It seems I have drawn inspiration from the 
demonstration of resilience, strength, and 
teamwork over the past couple of weeks.  
 
Thanks,  
Julie  
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